
PAKISTAN MISSION TO THE UNITED NATIONS 
  NEW YORK 

            *** 
 
The Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations New York invites 

financial proposals from well reputed insurance companies for the insurance 
of its Eight (08) official vehicles. 

 
2. The interested firms may submit their proposals directly or through 

licensed brokers. Terms of engagement of brokers can be found on official 
websites of the Mission www.pakun.org. 

 
3. Financial proposals of vehicle insurance coverage can also be 

submitted by hand or via email. The Proposals should be received by 16 May 
2025 at 1400 hrs. The bidders quoting reasonable premium of insurance 
would be awarded the contract. The bids will be open at the Mission (8 East 
65th Street, New York, NY 10065) on 16 May 2024 at 1430 hrs in front of all 
bidders. All the bids submitted after the time prescribed shall be rejected and 
returned without being opened.  

  
 
 
                    Head of Chancery 

Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the UN 
     8 East 65 Street New York, N.Y. 10065 
                212-879-8600 Ext 143 
                     Fax: 212-327-1649 
                 Email: Pakistan@pakun.org  
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